

Rights Respecting Newsletter

Autumn Term 1 2017

Unicef 12

Article 12

We have grown! Our Unicef 12 Committee who guide our rights respecting learning have grown in size with us now having a representative for each class.

We had our first meeting and have made decisions about visits and events for later in the term.

It was great to see the Year 6 children supporting the new younger members.

Look out for their pictures in reception!

Harvest Festival

Article 24

Article 27

To celebrate Harvest Festival we had an assembly led by Mrs Harris.

All this week we collected for Broxbourne foodbank with Mrs Coombs dropping off all the generous donations to the Foodbank.



Jeremy Pearce form the Broxbourne Foodbank visited us in early October for assembly to explain how the system works to help people in our community.

Following on from this, our Year 5 and 6 Unicef Committee members visited the Broxbourne Foodbank to find out how it works in practice and to help sort and pack food.



Brookland Buddies

Article 31

Well done to our Year 6 buddies who have worked hard to make our lunchtimes happier and more enjoyable.

They help in the packed lunch room and on the playground in different zones. They make a real difference and their contribution is noticed.

Year 4 : Dental Visit

Article 24

Lisa Statham and Felicia Vanderwal from "MyDentist" in Cheshunt came to spend the morning with our Year 4 classes to talk about looking after our teeth.

Children learnt about the teeth damaging amount of sugar in drinks like Lucozade which has 11 cubes and the importance of brushing our teeth twice a day.

<u>Democracy Assembly</u>

Article 12

Councillor Dave Hewitt came to visit us in assembly to explain how democracy works and what this looks like in practice in our local community of Cheshunt.



Thank you to all who supported Jeans for Genes Day. We raised £241.31

Article 23